
Mwikansti Primary School

A message from
the students

1.

We, the students of the primary school in
Mwikantsi, would like to express our gratitude
to St Andrew's College for continuing to help
us. The So They Can projects at our school,
support our education. 

We are thankful that recently we received
child protection and safeguarding training. We   
continue to apply what we learnt every day,
and we have established a Child Protection
and Safeguarding Desk at our school. Our
trained student leaders who operate the desk
make sure that our school community is safe.

Together, as strong students, we urge one
another not to turn a blind eye to issues of
violence against children, and to report any
matters as early as possible. At our school, we
have prepared a schedule to provide regular
information and updates to the school, every
Monday and Friday from 3:20-4:30pm.

You can read more about So They Can in
Tanzania's recent child rights and protection
initiatives here

https://www.sotheycan.org/blog/child-protection-and-safeguarding-desks-training/

